
JANUARY 9, 2024 

CRANE NEWS 
GJE School Day: 
• 7:40 AM - Doors Open 

• 7:45 - 8:15 AM - Breakfast 

• After 8:20 = Tardy 

Dismissal: 
• Monday-Thursday at 3:30 PM 

• Fridays - 1:30 PM   
If there is a change in 
transportation, please call the 
school 907-543-4440 before 
3PM Monday-Thursday and       
before 1PM on Fridays. 

________________________  
Archery Practice: Mondays,  
Wednesdays from 5:30-6:30 

Battle of the Books Practice: 
Mondays & Wednesdays from 3:30 
- 4:45 with Ms. Warner & Ms. 
Marissa.  

Art Club: Thursdays from 3:45 - 
5:00 with Ms. Trowbridge 

Basketball Practice:                
5/6 Girls = 6:15am-7:15am; 5/6 
Boys = 7:30pm-8:30pm Mon/Wed 
and 5:45pm-6:45pm on Tues/
Thurs; 4th Girls = 
3:45pm-4:30pm; 4th Boys = 
4:45pm-5:30pm 

 The GJE staff would like to wish you all a Happy New Year!

Important Dates: 
• Jan. 10 - Start of MAPs testing: Make sure our kids get a 

good nights sleep and eat a healthy/hearty breakfast 
• Jan. 12 - Awards assemblies at 10am (3rd/4th grades) and 

11am (5th/6th grades) 
• Jan. 17 - Cranes Read Night at Library from 6:30-8:00 
• Jan. 17 - Ms. Trowbridge’s class Power Plant Tour 
• Jan. 18 - Assembly w/Preston Pollard, Motivational 

Speaker @2pm 
• Jan. 18 - Art Club in Room 198 
• Jan. 19/20 - First Basketball Game - AE host 
• Jan. 26 - 5th/6th Assembly: Back Country Safety Tour 
• Jan. 26/27 - Game 2 Basketball - GJE host Crane Updates 

For ongoing updates and additional information, go to GJE’s 
Website: https://gje.lksd.org/ or Facebook page

After School Tutoring: 
3rd - Tue/Thurs from 3:45-4:45/ Ms. Warner 
4th - Tue/Thurs from 3:45-4:45 with Ms. Sharon, Ms. 
Marissa and Ms. Mary 
5th - Mon/Wed from 3:45-4:45/ Ms. Erickson-Grant 

Student Information Update: 
Please call the office if you have changed your phone number. There were 
several numbers that came back with a “not in service” voice message. Updated 
information assures us of the safety of our kids. We cannot send students home 
during the school day - if sick for instance, when no one answers to let us know 

there is an adult to receive them, or to give medication without your 
verbal consent. In addition, the front staff needs to be called or given a 
written notice when your child is going to stay inside for recess.

Upcoming 
Sports: 

Feb. 26: NYO

http://gje.lksd.org/

